
Public comment 17-2295 and 18-0488 

 

We are strongly against the Seneca Wind and Republic Wind projects. Please do not allow these 652' 

wind turbines to turn our rural life into an industrial wind park. With 100+ people per square mile living 

in the projects footprint, these turbines do not belong in such a densely populated area. Their negative 

impact on our health, property values, and way of life is not welcome by us and many others in our 

community and we ask that you decide AGAINST these projects. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

The Kimmet Family 
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